
 

Arbor Day and Tree Planting Week 

The Governor of Mississippi designates the second Friday in February as Arbor Day and the following 

week as Tree Planting Week. This year Arbor Day will be observed on February 12th.  Tree planting 

week will be observed February 12th through February 19th.  

The Pontotoc Forestry Association has provided you with loblolly pine seedlings to plant on Arbor day 

or during Tree Planting Week. 

There are a variety of reasons to plant trees. Trees can be planted, to honor loved ones, for wind 

breaks, to reduce soil erosion, to provide a screen from neighbors, for wildlife habitat improvement, or 

for timber production.  

Before planting your trees, it is important to choose the best location. You should consider how big 

the trees will be when they mature.  Your loblolly pines could live more than 50 years and grow to be 

100 feet tall! Do not plant the trees too close to your house or near power lines. It is also important to 

avoid underground utility lines and septic lines.  

It is finally time to plant your trees!  The following illustration from the Mississippi State University 

Extension Service Publication, “4-H Forestry Project No. 1 Tree Planting” will help you properly plant 

your trees. Please call 662-489-3910 if you would like to join the Pontotoc County 4-H program. 

 

 
Discrimination based upon race, color, religion, sex, national origin, age, disability, or veteran’s status is a violation of federal and state 

law and MSU policy and will not be tolerated. Discrimination based upon sexual orientation or group affiliation is a violation of MSU 

policy and will not be tolerated. 



    

 


